## Weekly News - 19th January 2018

# Year 5

Dear Parents & Carers,

Thank you to the parents who were able to come to the parent meeting today. We hope you found it useful and informative. The PPT used, which is on the website, outlines the key areas of focus. If you were unable to attend and have any further questions, please communicate with each other or obviously come and talk to your class teacher.

In Maths we have progressed onto comparing, ordering and adding fractions. Next week, as it's Arts Week, we will move onto looking at nets and symmetry of shapes.

In English we have started writing their newspaper article on the Trojan war. Please continue to encourage your child to read an appropriate newspaper or article.

We are due to go to The British Museum next Thursday. As we need to leave promptly at 9am, please ensure all children are in school by 8:45 at the latest so we can organize them for the day. Please remember to provide them with a packed lunch and water bottle.

Have a good weekend,

Year 5 Team ©

#### Homework Reminder

**English – Complete the activity on pronouns** 

CH1: pg12

CH2: as ch1 + que1 pg 13. CH3: all of pg12 and pg13

**Spelling** – test will be on etymological words

Times Table - 10x

**Reading** – gentle reminder to encourage your child to read daily and regularly update their reading diary. When you read with your child that should also be recorded.



#### **Date Reminder**

January 25

British Museum Trip

### February 9

Final installment for school journey due

#### January 30

First of the Buddhist temple trips. Please see letter for details of your class visit.

#### **Announcements**

Please could you send in any colour magazines that you no longer require. We will need these for Arts Week.

Mrs Brooks will be teaching in Ash class next week as Mr Scott is on paternity leave. Baby number 2 is due today and we wish him all the best. We will update you when she makes an arrival.